
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Asymptomatic Testing of Staff 

In line with government guidance, we are pleased to be rolling out twice weekly testing for staff in school 

starting Monday 25th January.  We hope that this will be an added layer of protection for us all as 1 in 3 

people with COVID will not display symptoms. 

 

Important Reminders for Home Learning 

We understand that many parents are working from home, whilst home schooling, and we do appreciate how 

hard this must be.  We are still encouraging children to join all live lessons as education must continue so 

children do not fall behind.   

 

 Please try to upload what your children have been learning to Purple Mash (see below) so that the 

teachers can keep abreast of where your child is in their learning and what they need to do next. 

Without this information, teachers are unable to tailor their lessons in the same way that they would 

if the children were in school.  

 We found that children’s stamina for extended writing was severely affected during the last lockdown 

so we will continue to set tasks that require the children to write at length. Please ensure you are also 

uploading these tasks so that teachers can provide purposeful feedback and know where their 

children’s gaps are within their class. 

 When uploading work, please try to do this at the end of each day or at regular intervals through the 

week to avoid teachers having an influx of work at the weekends when they are then planning ahead 

for the forthcoming week. 

 Please remember teachers are not only teaching children at home, online, but also have children in 

their classrooms that require support, therefore, please email enquiries@thurlby.lincs.sch.uk if you 

have any questions, as a parent, rather than asking teachers during the lesson. 

 As mentioned in previous correspondence, parents should email the enquiries address with 

questions/queries and NOT the class teachers. Please do not use the chat function for this purpose 

either as we need to leave this for child and teacher interactions only.  

 All of our children are entitled to the Microsoft Office package using their Thurlby email address. If 

you need to set this up, simply google Microsoft Office and click on Office 365 Login/Microsoft 

Office and create your account with your child’s Thurlby email address.  

 

How to upload to Purple Mash 

We love to see all of the work your children have been completing at home. Uploading your child’s work to 

Purple Mash ensures staff can provide them with encouragement, feedback and any possible next steps. In 

addition to this, it also enables teachers to tailor their planning for subsequent lessons as they are informed 

about your child’s achievement. 

There are a few options for uploading your child’s work to Purple Mash. Below is a quick guide for: 

 uploading work, photos or videos to your child’s work folder  

 uploading work after being set a 2Do 
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Option One - upload to your child’s work folder 

 

  

 
 

Option Two - upload to your child’s 2Do 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Ensure you/your 

child clicks on the 

‘My Work’ folder 

under the ‘Work’ 

tab. 
2. Click ‘Upload’  

3. After selecting 

‘Upload’, the box 

opposite will appear. 

Depending how you 

access Purple Mash, you 

can then upload files 

from the relevant 

folder/app from your 

laptop/smart 

phone/tablet. You can 

upload multiple 

files/images/videos at 

once.  

After completing a 2Do, you/your child can go 

back to the ‘2Do’ tab.  Click ‘Upload Work’ (on 

the relevant 2Do) and the box (as above) will 

appear. As above, depending how you access 

Purple Mash, you can then upload files from 

the relevant folder/app from your 

laptop/smart phone/tablet. You can upload 

multiple files/images/videos at once.  



 

 

Recommended Reads 

Does your child have any books (fiction or non-fiction) that they really love to read 
or listen to someone read to them? If they do, please could you take a photo of 
them, anywhere they like, reading their book and email them to Miss Bright: 
kelly.bright@thurlby.lincs.sch.uk  OR upload it to your child’s Purple Mash folder. 

We would love to include some of their recommendations in the newsletter each week to help give everyone 
inspiration for new books to read.  

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Elouise, in Y2, has just started reading 

‘The Boy who Sang with Dragons’ by Andy 

Shepherd. This is the fifth book in the 

series and Elouise has loved reading all of 

them.  

Rosie, in Y5, has really enjoyed reading 

‘Jungledrop’ by Abi Elphinstone. Rosie 

thinks it’s an adventurous book with a 

good plot. 

 
 

Georgia, in Y2, has been reading part of 

the ‘Zoe’s Rescue Zoo’ series by Amelia 

Cobb.  

Alice, in Y2, has been enjoying reading a 

book about fairies and gymnastics. It’s 

from the ‘Rainbow Magic’ series by Daisy 

Meadows 
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BORROWBOX FREE Online Library App 

 

 

Information from the app –  

‘The BorrowBox app makes it easy to browse, borrow and listen to your library’s eAudiobooks and eBooks 

anywhere, everywhere. If BorrowBox is available through your local library, you can simply login with your 

member details to access the library’s collection of eAudiobooks and eBooks. 

BROWSING 

* Grouped by age category 

* Browse by genre or by 

specially curated lists 

* Quickly find new releases 

* Search by title, author and 

narrator 

* Easily find similar titles you 

might want to listen to 

* Listen to previews 

* Get more info about the 

author and narrator 

BORROWING 

* Borrow instantly or 

reserve for later 

* View current loans and 

reserves 

* View loan history 

* Renew loans whenever you 

want 

* Automatic deletion of 

expired loans -  no overdue 

fees 

 

LISTENING AND 

READING 

* Offline listening and 

reading 

* Automatically saves 

your current position in 

the audiobook and ebook 

 

 

‘Borrow Box – your library in one app. FREE.’ 
 

*Our closest ‘online’ library is Peterborough and accepts residents of Lincolnshire* 

 

Oak National Academy Weekly Book 

Every week, a popular children's author or illustrator will provide you with a free book, 

exclusive videos and their top three recommended reads. This week, you can read all of 

Jacqueline Wilson’s, The Story of Tracy Beaker, for FREE 

https://library.thenational.academy/spend-time-with-tracy-beaker-and-jacqueline-

wilson/  You can find out more about Jacqueline's inspiration for writing in an exclusive 

video and download fun activities to try at home, including a mask, a word search and a 

brilliant quiz. 
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EYFS and Key Stage 1 snacks 

For children in school we can confirm that the School Fruit and Vegetable Scheme (SFVS) has now resumed 

and fruit will be available for your child to have at break time from Monday 25th January onwards. 

 

 

Reception 

Our Reception children have 

been busy creating their own 

space rockets using blocks and 

crates in the outdoor area this 

week.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 

In Year 5 this week, as part of our topic work, we 

compared Victorian schools to those today. At home 

and at school the children wrote out lines over and 

over again, just how the Victorians learnt. Children in 

class also looked the part!  

 

It has been great to see the children getting on well 

at home too. You are all doing so well, I am so proud of 

you all, Mrs Wells. 

 

 

 

 

 

Final Reminder - Reception Places – September 2021 

The application process for children starting school in September 2021 commences on 16th November 2020.  

This applies to all children who were born between 1 September 2016 and 31 August 2017.  Applications for 

Reception places should have been submitted by 12 noon on 15th January 2021; however, the portal will be 

available until 28th January 2021 to ensure all applications are submitted.  If you haven’t yet made your 

application, please do so via the following link as a matter or urgency – 

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-admissions/apply-school-place.   
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Road Safety 

Please see the latest parent newsletter from the Lincolnshire Road Safety Partnership below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Head of School 


